Labour Department public occupational
health talks cancelled

To continue to help reduce social contact and the risk of the spread of
COVID-19 in the community, the Labour Department announced today (March 12)
that the following public talks at the respective venues have been
cancelled. Enrolled participants will be informed of the cancellations.

March 18: "Occupational Health of Office Worker Series (II) — Prevention of
Musculoskeletal Disorders" (Activity Room 1, G/F, Hong Kong Central Library)

March 26: "Work and Common Gastrointestinal Diseases" (Health Education Room
of Fanling Occupational Health Clinic)
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